
January 20 2016 District 41 Meeting 

DCM Report 

Prepared by Kristen M. 

Item 1:  Meeting Alerts to Web Master Jon M. 

If groups have changes to their meeting schedules, including special event 

announcements, please send the information to the Web Master, Jon M.  He will post the 

info on the Johnstown AA web page. 

 

Item 2:  Request for Speakers at Twin Lakes 

Eric from Twin Lakes asked for speakers to service an outside group.  The voting 

members present at the district meeting agreed that announcing this request at meetings 

would be in violation of the traditions.  However, the members agreed that spreading the 

word informally and outside of AA sanctioned activities would be acceptable, 

 

Item 3:  Grapevine Rep at the District Level 

After the presentation about the Grapevine, the district decided to create a district level 

service position called the Grapevine Committee Coordinator.  This person would be 

responsible for educating the district about the Grapevine as well as encouraging groups 

to name a Grapevine Rep to their groups. 

 

Item 4:  Tradition One 

This month I spotlighted tradition one and its connections to group safety.  Homegroup 

members should continue to think about how meetings are safe and welcoming, including 

emphasis on sponsorship, appropriate activity, and emergency responsiveness. 


